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ENABLING WORKS NEARING 

COMPLETION 

Enabling works to prepare the site for the new 

$110.2 million Cowra Hospital is almost 

complete, paving the way for main works 

construction to commence later this year. 

Work taking place at the rear of the Cowra 

Hospital involves the removal of existing 

buildings and preparing the site. 

The Nurses Quarters is the final building to be 

removed with all works expected to be 

completed by June 2023.  

Enabling works contractor, Lipman has been 

managing all waste material with a focus on 

recycling as much as possible. All waste has 

been disposed of in accordance with statutory 

requirements.  

 

REMOVAL OF THE NURSES QUARTERS UNDERWAY 

ENABLING WORKS PROGRESS  
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ARTS WORKING GROUP 

Following a community Expression of Interest 

(EOI), an Arts Working Group has been 

established to identify which of the many 

existing artworks and items of memorabilia will 

be transferred and on display in the new hospital 

as well as new artwork commissioned.  

The unique history of the existing hospital is 

being captured through a detailed photo archive, 

which will provide a photographic record of the 

Cowra health service for the local community.  

A number of bricks have been retained from the 

Nurses Quarters and will also be retained from 

the existing Cowra Hospital.  

The reuse of these bricks will be considered in 

consultation with the Arts Working Group and 

staff as the project progresses. 

MAIN WORKS CONTRACTOR 
The main works contractor is expected to be 

appointed in mid 2023, following a competitive 

tender process.  

Once appointed the contractor will finalise the 

design and planning with the project team with 

construction of the new $110.2 million health 

facility to begin soon after. 

ARTIST’S IMPRESSON OF COWRA HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 

A SELECTION OF HERITAGE ITEMS CURRENTLY ON DISPLAY 

COMMUNITY GROUP  

PRESENTATIONS 

The project team is available to provide a project  

update (either in person or virtually) to community 

groups.  

Please contact the project team on phone 9978 5432 

or HI-Cowra@health.nsw.gov.au to find our more. 


